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November 23, 2021 

 

By Email  

 

Office of the Attorney General 

Consumer Protection and Antitrust Bureau 

33 Capitol Street 

Concord, NH 03301 

DOJ-CPB@doj.nh.gov 

attorneygeneral@doj.nh.gov 

  

RE: Updated Notice of Data Security Event Relating to New Hampshire Residents / T-Mobile 

USA 

 

Dear Attorney General: 
 

We are following up on our letter dated August 19, 2021, in which we provided notice 

that T-Mobile had detected and shut down a security event that impacted the personal 

information of some New Hampshire residents.  As we noted in the August 19th notice, T-

Mobile’s investigation of the event was still ongoing at that time.  We are writing to inform you 

that our investigation is now complete, and in addition to providing substitute notice on August 

19, 2021, T-Mobile sent individual notices to 116,079 New Hampshire residents between August 

18 and October 24, 2021.  In addition, we updated our notification website (https://www.t-

mobile.com/brand/data-breach-2021) to reflect our findings.   

If your office requires any further information in this matter, please contact me at 206-

839-4340 or aswaminathan@orrick.com.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Aravind Swaminathan  

Partner 

Orrick, Herrington, & Sutcliffe, LLP 


